CATO-MERIDIAN
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

FEBRUARY 29TH, 2024

We're thrilled to invite all students and families Pre-K -
grade 6 to participate in our upcoming Science Fair on
February 29th. This is an opportunity for students to
showcase experimental science projects, whether
individual or group projects.

If you're interested, please fill out the paper or
ParentSquare form and return it by February 2nd. Don't

worry if you haven't decided on your project yet; we just
need to know you're interested.

During the fair, grade levels will exhibit their science
work. It's a fantastic chance to explore the scientific
achievements across different grades.

For those seeking additional resources, the school
library will have materials available to support your
projects.

displays at the Science Fair!

Science experiment guidelines to make your project a success:

Question/Hypothesis:
* What are you trying to figure out or solve?
* What do you think will happen?

Research:
¢ Share what you found out about your topic.

Supplies Used/Needed: Method/Testing and Redesign:
e List all the stuff you used for your experiment or | ¢ Explain how you did your experiment or tried out
project. your idea.

¢ What did you change?

Conclusion:
* Explain what you found out from your experiment.
* Was it what you thought would happen? Why or
why not?

Results:
* Talk about what happened during your experiment.
¢ Did anything interesting catch your eye?

Bibliography, References, and Acknowledgements:
¢ Share all the books or websites you used.
* Thank anyone who helped out with your project.

Please reach out to your child’s teacher or the school
librarian if you have questions or need ideas!




